
TENDER NOTICE 
 

INVITATION TO BID 

Roof Reconstruction Works for Irene B. Williams Secondary School 

 
Ministry of Education, Sports and Creative Industries 

 

The Procurement Board of the Government of Antigua and Barbuda, on behalf of the Ministry 

of Education, Sports and Creative Industries, invites interested bidders to submit a bid for the 

reconstructions works to the Irene B. Williams Secondary School (Block A). 

 

The detailed Invitation to Bid for the project, may be obtained by visiting the procurement 

notices section of the Government website (https://ab.gov.ag), or via email at 

prounit.moe@gmail.com 

 

Submission requirements for bids are outlined in the detailed Invitation to Bid.  

https://ab.gov.ag/
mailto:prounit.moe@gmail.com

